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ARMED PORCES PARTICIPATION -

REFUND OF FUNDS IN CONNECTION WITH OPERATION SANESTONE—. —.——-

Note by the Secretary

1. Circulated for Commission info~mation are Lt. General

Hull’s letter of April 2)+,1948 concernifigthe above subject,

and the Chairmanfs reply of May 19, 1948.

9c-. ‘I’heChairmanls letter of January 29, Ig148 to which

Lt. General Hull refers ;rascirculated February 3 as AEC 12/i,

“flirForce Long-Range De;ection Program.”

3. General Bradley’s letter of April 28, 1948 (and the

r~p]y) to which the Chairmanls letter refers, was circulated

!k.y11, 1948 as f~EC9/10, “Armed Forces FarticLpation Ln Pr~cf-

Testing Operations for Azomic Weapons.”
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SAX FRANCISCO, CALIF.

24 AEril 1948

Chairman 12avidE. Lilienthal
United States Atomic Energy Commission .
:901 Constitution Avenue, N. W.
Washington 25, Il. C.

My dear Nr. Lilienthal:

.With refeu~nce to your letter of 29 January 1918, it naw
appears that at least .$i,~OO,COOcan be returned to the Commission
from SANDSTONE funds to cover the Air Force project.

I am requesting the Joint Chief’sof Staff to furnish the
Commission with revised estimates of total requirements for
SANDSTONE from fiscal year 1948 and fiscal year 1949 funds, and
to initiate action to ti;rnback the surplus of fiscal year 1948
funds.

As you know one test has been completed and there are two
more to go. I hope and believe that the next two will be as
s:~ccessfulas the first. The cordial relationship I had hoped
for at the start between the scientists and the military, I am
happy to say, is a reality.

Sincerely,

/s/ J. E. HULL

J. E. HULL
Lieutenant General, U.S.A.
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ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION
WLSHINGTON 25, D. c.

i%y 19, 1948

;~earGeneral Hull:

Reference is made to your letter of April 24, 1948.

For your information, General Bradley informed the
;cmmission on April 28, 1s)48 that the Services were returning
:$8,co0,c,00of the furids[originallyadvanced by the Commission
For the SANDSTONE operations, and might ret’mn up to an
additional $2,0C0,000. General Bradley infcrmed us further
that the estimated cost for the fiscal year 1949 for military
services in connection with Post-SANDSTONE operations was
$4,000,0C0, subject to revision after the tests are completed
and the size of the task is more definitely kr.own.

We are gratified with this additional evidence of the
efficient conduct of tk,emilitary phases of the test programl.

With regard t~ yc’w statement that cordial relationships
between the scientists and the military are a reality, may we
add that your i.npressipnis overwhelmir.glyconfirmed from all
quarters.

Sincerely yours,

UNITED STATES ATOMIC ENERGY
COMMISSION

David E. Liiienthal
Chairman
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